

July 2, 2007

Coffman Enterprises, Inc AKA Caddy for the Hole 38 E. Moon Valley Drive Phoenix, AZ 85022

Dear Friends.

Thank you for your donation of \$350.00 to the Southwest Autism Research & Resource Center (SARRC) during the 2nd Annual Strokes for the Little Folks Golf Tournament.

Through your Firm's generosity, we will be able to help more children and families by providing them with the necessary tools, programs and services to cope with the daily struggles of autism.

Thank you again for helping to make our community a better place for the thousands of children and families who are affected by autism spectrum disorders.

With heartfelt thanks for your generous contribution,

Lisa L. Glow

Jisi su

President, Chief Executive Officer

\* Receipt

Your support of the Southwest Autism Research & Resource Center is greatly appreciated.

Donation made by: Coffman Enterprises, Inc - AKA Caddy for the Hole Date: 4/18/2007 Amount: \$350.00

The SARRC is a non-profit, 501(c)(3) organization and your donation is fully tax deductible within the limits of the law. No goods or services were issued in consideration of this gift.